
 

         UNICO NATIONAL 

      Marconi Science Award Committee 
271 US Hwy 46 Ste F-103, Fairfield NJ 07004-2458 

  marconiaward@aol.com  (973-808-0035)  
 

October 12, 2023 

 

Dear Friends:  

 

I am pleased to inform you that President Cav. Ralph Contini has re-appointed me to 

chair the prestigious Marconi Science Award Committee. As both a chemist and Past 

National President, I feel that I am qualified to serve in this capacity.  

Applications are now being accepted for the 2024 UNICO National Marconi Science 

Award and Medal to be bestowed at ceremonies at the annual UNICO National Board 

Meeting in Atlantic City, N.J. during March 2024. An application is attached with this letter, 

and it is asked that you copy this and distribute it to those who may be interested. 

We encourage anyone who meets the eligibility requirements to submit an 

application to be considered for this prestigious Award. Please note that the deadline for 

submission of completed applications is January 5, 2024.  

 Also attached is a press release that we ask you to submit to the media in your area. 

We would like to publicize the Award as broadly as possible, and we would appreciate your 

assistance. If you cannot contact the main office, my cell is (570-498-0708). 

Thank you in advance for supporting this important UNICO National effort. 

Sincerely, 

                                                                                     Glenn P. Pettinato 

       Glenn P. Pettinato PNP   
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